Dear Customers,

Our Office and Customer Service Centre will be closed from 31st Dec ‘10 to 3
Jan '11 during the New Year holiday. We will resume our operation on 4th
January 2011. We wish our customers a Happy New Year!

We apologise for any inconvenience.
Best regards,

Brother International Singapore Pte Ltd
Customer Service Department



